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New Drinking Water Directive 
Publication of delegated acts and 
implementing acts on 23 April 2024 
 
 
Following adoption by the European 
Parliament and the Council, the new Drinking 
Water Directive has come into force, replacing 
the old 1998 Directive. The Directive instructed 
the Commission to draft and adopt certain 
details of regulation to delegated acts and implementing acts. 
 
23 April 2024 saw publication of a range of delegated and implementing acts under the 
Drinking Water Directive. 
 
EWA NEWS provides you the full list of all published delegated and implementing acts and 
links to their full texts. 


